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GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Together we care, together we succeed  

April news 
It has been wonderful to see the children’s wonderful creations this term, as a start to Spring. All classes 
have displayed great collaboration, skills and creativity in this term’s projects.  
 

Thanks again for your support with our fundraising collection – the total for the Ukraine Red Cross appeal 
has reached an astounding £2,391.83, this is the most we have ever raised so a huge, huge thank-you to 
everyone!  
 

Next Friday -15th April is World Art Day, so if you want to get creative and celebrate at home, we would 
love to see any artwork when the children return to school on Tuesday 26th April.  
As we break up today for Easter all the team at Gig Mill wish you a happy holiday. 
 
Kind regards 

Mrs Hannaway 

Nursery-.  
During this term the nursery children have enjoyed their farm animal fun today which included dressing up and 
learning about different animals and what their babies are called. They have also learnt about different farm vehicles 
and have been watching Tractor Ted! 
Our summer term topic is called ‘Moving along’. During this term the children will be exploring different types of 
transport including road, rail and water, holidays and the different types of creatures you may find in the sea. 
 
Reception- 
During this term the children have enjoyed learning how to stay healthy with hand washing and brushing teeth. They 
have also learnt all about Easter and spring and have spotted signs of spring in the outdoor classroom.   
Our summer term topic is called ‘It’s a wonderful world’ This term the will include learning about growing through the 
stories ‘The Enormous turnip’ and ‘Jack and the beanstalk’, minibeasts, old and new toys, people who help us and 
holidays! 
 
Reminder-  
Reception Library books will be sent out every Monday, can you please ensure that they are returned on Thursday. 
Children will be sent home with their reading book every Thursday and should be returned the following Monday. 
Can you please ensure the books are returned on these days so they can be prepared to be sent out for other 
children. Thank you.  
EYFS Team  

http://www.gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk/


  Headteacher:  Mrs. A. Hannaway 
The Broadway, Norton, Stourbridge, West Midlands DY8 3HL 

01384 818600    www.gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk/

